
ENCAMPMENT
RESOLUTION PROGRAM

OVERVIEW
During the last week of June and first week of July, Revive 
Counseling Spokane began operations at the Cannon Street 
Shelter as part of the Encampment Resolution Program.

This program is part of an agreement between the 
Washington Dept. of Commerce, Washington Dept. of 
Transportation, City of Spokane, Empire Health Foundation 
and Revive to navigate members of the unhoused community 
living in the Division-Sprague Corridor to services and 
transitional housing.

In the past few weeks, the Revive team swiftly completed 
several facility enhancements, gathered supplies for clients, 
and began moving people from the corridor into the facility.

FACILITY UPDATES
Revive Counseling conducted the following maintenance 
improvements:
•	 Wall mudding and patching
•	 Application of Kilz to facility interior
•	 Wall and floor painting
•	 Installation of new curtains and rods
•	 Fence installation (underway)

CLIENT DEMOGRAPHICS
Over the past several months, 12 Strategies identified 47 
people within the Division-Sprague Corridor who were eligible 
for referral to the Cannon Street Shelter.

•	 38 people have engaged with the program within the first 
two weeks of operations at Cannon.
◦	 24 men
◦	 14 women
◦	 5 couples

COLLECTIVE  
GOALS/SUCCESS:
•	 Individuals experiencing homelessness 

in the Division-Sprague Corridor will 
be offered the opportunity to access 
services, including housing placements, 
and mental health and substance use 
treatment, in a stable, safe environment.

•	 Implement strategies to create a safe 
community for all.


